Film Commission Meeting
July 19, 2012
1:00 p.m.

Present: Sheila Snow, Sarita Daniel, Angie DeBlieux, Cheryl
Wicker Tim Bush & Adrienne Steele

Chairman, Sheila Snow, called the meeting to order. No quorum
needed

The balance in the checking account is $13600.72 as of July 19,
2012. The AFCI Membership Association renewal is due-$750. Angie
motioned to pay the renewal and Tim seconded the motion. And
all agreed to pay the fee.

Shelia: The TV show, “Billy the Exterminator”, is open for ideas
for filming. Sheila is working on the crew database in Excel and
might convert it onto Google Cloud. Sheila also found out that
Kaleb Keene with Gurney Productions is the associate producer
for Duck Dynasty. Shelia will try to contact Kaleb.

Angie stated that A&E, Odyssey and True TV are looking for TV
pitches. Copies of Shreveport’s film permit application were
made and everyone brainstormed it to see how we could format
NELA’s Film Commission application.

Cheryl’s production project at GSU is conducting casting and
crew calls. She went over the positions that have not been

filled.

Tuesday, August 21°% at 1:00 p.m. is our next meeting



